
 
 

Update for parents: 11 
 

Friday 20 th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

Flu Immunisation  - important information action required 

This year’s flu immunisation programme will take place for all years on Monday 30TH 

November, Tuesday 1st December and Wednesday 2nd December. We have today had an 

update from the Immunisation team, if you have already had your child immunised this year, 

please can you email the school office with this information asap with your childs name, class 

and confirmation that your child has already been immunised.  If you have previously told 

the office, please email with this information again  to clarify in writing, as well as declining 

on the online NHS immunisation portal. 

If you have not already confirmed or declined, it is really important that you do so as soon as 

possible, as the portal will be closing very soon.  This will eliminate any delays regarding 

administering the vaccine on the days of immunisation.  

The link for the consent form is:   https://immsconsentforms.glos-

care.nhs.uk/GCSFluVac/FluConsent 
 
If you look for the following school on the drop down list: 

 

 

Key Stage 1 playground 

Thanks to a successful Tesco’s bid and funds raised by our wonderful 

PTFA we have had some colourful and exciting playground markings 

painted on the KS1 playground this week. The children have really 

enjoyed playing on them today – it has made playtime very exciting! 

 

https://immsconsentforms.glos-care.nhs.uk/GCSFluVac/FluConsent
https://immsconsentforms.glos-care.nhs.uk/GCSFluVac/FluConsent


 
 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone who contributed towards the Children in need fundraising last week. 

The school raised a grand total of £361! 

 

Christmas Packed lunch  -  don’t forget to book you lunch online through parent pay 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Tetbury Town council – 12 days of Christmas competition  -  deadline extended to 26th 

November 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Woolley 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

  


